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Gillie Cunningham has 
been in ELT since 1973, working 
mainly for International House and 
the Bell Educational Trust as a 
teacher and a teacher trainer. She 
has also been closely involved with 
the Cambridge ESOL DELTA 
examinations and was the joint 
chief assessor between 1992 and 
2002. She is also the co-author, 
with Chris Redston, of Cambridge 
University Press's adult course 
face2face (1st edition, 2005 and 
2nd edition, 2013). 
 

 

Use it or lose it! 
seminar 
 

Revision is a vital part of 
the learning process, but students 
cannot always be relied upon to do 
it for themselves. Therefore, 
teachers and textbook writers need 
to accept responsibility for 
ensuring that students see, hear 
and use new language as often as 
possible.  Gillie Cunningham will 
explore ways in which we can make 
revision a consistent and fun part 
of every lesson. 
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